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WALES PRIMARY 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We were thrilled to welcome all our pupils back for 

another exciting term of learning and fun! It’s been 

wonderful to hear the classrooms buzzing with    

laughter, curiosity and the joy of seeing friends again.  

A very warm welcome goes out to our new starters – 

we hope you are settling in well and already starting 

to feel part of our school family.  

We’re looking forward to helping everyone make new 

friends, learn new things and enjoy all the exciting  

opportunities ahead this term. 

With so many activities, projects and adventures 

planned, it’s going to be a 

fantastic start to the school 

year. Let’s make this term 

one full of learning, laughter 

and success for everyone.  

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

SEPTEMBER 

Wednesday 24th Y6 trip to Cru-

cial Crew 

Thursday 25th Macmillan Coffee 

Morning 8:45 in the school hall 

Friday 26th school photographs, 

Tuesday 30th Flu vaccinations 

OCTOBER 

Wednesday 1st 4:45pm in the 

school hall FS2 and Y1 Parents 

early reading and phonics work-

shop 

Thursday 9th Harvest Festival at 

St Johns church 9:15am 

OCTOBER HALF TERM 

BREAK 

Monday 27th October to Friday 

31st October 

 

Attendance award 

Congratulations to… 

8th to 12th Sep  - Y1 100%       
15th to 19th Sep — Y2 99.3% 



“The school is our children; our children make the 
school” 

Parent Governor 
Election 

 

This is to let you know that we will be electing four new parent governors to 
join the governing body this term. 

If you are interested in standing for election to this position you are invited to 
submit your nomination on the form below, which should be returned to 
school by FRIDAY 26th SEPTEMBER 2025. 

If there are sufficient nominations to warrant an election this will be held on 
FRIDAY 10th OCTOBER 2025, and we will wr ite to you in the near  fu-
ture with further details if this is necessary. 

Should an election be necessary each parent nominated will be requested to 
write a brief Personal Statement about themselves which will be circulated to 
all parents to help them decide who they may wish to vote for. 

If any parent is interested in becoming a parent governor but is unsure what 

this will involve, please contact the 

school for further information. 

BUILDING AN ARMY OF READERS 

Please support your child to read at 

home. Children who read frequently 

find out about what they like and do 

not like to read, begin to understand 

which authors interest them and de-

velop their vocabulary and language 

skills. It is proven that children who 

read and are exposed to a wide range 

of text have success in their later life. 

Record their reading at least three 

times per week to be rewarded for 

their efforts and help to develop your 

child as a confident reader. 

5 weeks - Cadet 

10 weeks - Lieutenant 

15 weeks - Captain 

20 weeks - Major 

25 weeks - Colonel 

30 weeks – General 

Thank you for your continued support in building 

an army of readers.  

Mrs Askey 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 

The Harvest festival takes place in 

St Johns church on Thursday 9th 

October at 9:15am. 

All family members are welcome to 

join this service. 

Children throughout school will 

share their learning about harvest 

and sing songs. 

There will be a collection for the 

Archer Project in church. 

The Archer Project is a charity that 

supports vulnerable and homeless 

people in Sheffield.  

Items for collection include:  

Toiletries 

Gloves, socks, hats 

Tinned and dried food 

Parents and/or children can take 

them to church on the morning of 

the service. 
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Do you have a child or young person with special educa-
tional need or disability who is up to the age of 25? 

 

If so, the SEND Local Offer can provide you and your 
family with the right information, advice and support 
about services available which are available for your 

child or young person. 

 

https://www.rotherhamsendlocaloffer.org.uk/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rotherham Parent Carers Forum is a registered charity 
run by and for families of children and young people 

(aged 0-25) who have Special Educational Needs and/or 
Disabilities (SEND).  

They offer advice and support to parents and also run a 
range of events throughout the year for young people 

with SEND and their siblings. 

 

You can find more information at https://
www.rpcf.co.uk/ 

Or follow their Facebook page for upcoming events 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE 
PTFA 

You can raise money for 
school just by shopping 
at Asda! 

Download the Asda re-
wards app, go to cash 
pots and select Wales 
Primary School as your 
chosen school - the 
school postcode is S26 
5QG 

Each time you scan the 
rewards app the school's 
cash pot will grow. You 
don't lose out on your 
own cash pot either! 

We know some of you 
have already spotted this 
and signed up, Superstars 
thank you. 

Please spread the word to 
family and friends. 

Thank you for your con-
tinued support 

PTFA Fundraising events 

diary to follow shortly. 

Please look out for the 

events posted on the 

school display board lo-

cated on the playground. 
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SCHOOL POLICY 

If you are unsure of the 

policy and procedures 

relating to any curriculum 

subject and the manage-

ment of Wales Primary 

please view the docu-

ments  on the school 

website: 

www.walesprimary.co.uk  

You will also find infor-

mation regarding how to 

support your child with 

their learning on their 

class webpage via the 

school website. There 

you will find information 

about the ‘theme’ for the 

half term, particular sub-

jects they are concentrat-

ing on and homework 

expectations.  

Online safety is a particu-

lar concern in all school 

settings. You can view 

further information about 

how to use the internet 

safely at home on the 

following websites: 

www.beinternetawesome.
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Looking Back through time 

Year 1 met Kiveton Historical society this week which comprised of 
three generations of the same family (parent and grandparents of 
Nia Y1 and Erika Y3 ) plus Betty who is 96 and a former pupil of 
Wales Primary School. The ladies talked to the children about their 
childhood and showed photographs and artefacts from their past to 
illustrate the differences of toys and objects over time. The teach-
ers were so proud of the children for listening so carefully and ask-
ing some amazing questions such as ‘What did you play with at 
school?’ and ‘What were your clothes like?’. Betty had many stories 
to tell and the children were amazed how much she could remember 
from being so young. A massive thank you goes out to the ladies for 
giving Y1 their time and making such an impact on their learning. 



Year 5 with Mr Chapman 

We’ve been working incredibly hard on developing our ability to recount events, capturing not only 
what happened but also our emotions, sensations, and thoughts. We've drawn inspiration from re-
markable individuals throughout history—people who have gone above and beyond in their fields, 
showing the world that anything is possible with courage and determination. 

Our journey began with Simone Biles, where we used drama techniques like hot seating and re-
enactments to relive her gold medal-winning performances. We then explored the inspiring story of 
Bessie Coleman, using our own paper aeroplanes to better understand her bravery and skill as a 
pioneering aviator. Currently, we are learning about Mae Jemison, and soon we'll be diving into the 
story of Matthew Henson. 

Through these stories, I hope the children come away with a powerful 

message: that with determination and resilience, they too can achieve in-

credible 

things. 

 

 For emergency and urgent messages, plus notification of 

medical appointments please contact the school office: 

Tel: 01909 770236 email: school@walesprimary.co.uk 

 To contact your child’s teacher regarding their learning and/

or behaviour please use their email address. This can be 

found on your child’s class web page: 

www.walesprimary.co.uk 

 Ensure your child(ren) have a water bottle everyday. 

 Ensure your child’s uniform is name labelled, including their 

coats. 

 Children bring their reading book and diary to school every-

day. 

 Any lost property will be stored in the entrance to the 

school hall. It can be collected at the end of the school 

day with a parent/carer. 

 P.E kits are to be worn on the day of your child's 

P.E lesson. No football kits or gymnastics outfits are 

allowed. 

 Break time snacks must be fruit or vegetables only.  

 If your child is entering school by themselves please 

be aware that the school gates are locked until 

8:30am. 

 

POLITE REMINDERS 

  5 



YOUR ORGANIZATION 

This would be a good place to insert a short paragraph about your organization. It 

might include the purpose of the organization, its mission, founding date, and a brief 

history. You could also include a brief list of the types of products, services, or 

programs your organization offers, the geographic area covered (for example, western 

U.S. or European markets), and a profile of the types of customers or members served. 

It would also be useful to include a contact name for readers who want more 

information about the organization. 

BACK PAGE STORY HEADLINE 

This story can fit 175-225 words. 

If your newsletter is folded and mailed, this story will appear on the back. So, it’s a good idea to make it easy to read at a glance. 

A question and answer session is a good way to quickly capture the attention of readers. You can either compile questions that you’ve received since the last edition or you can summarize some generic questions that are 

frequently asked about your organization. 

A listing of names and titles of managers in your organization is a good way to give your newsletter a personal touch. If your organization is small, you may want to list the names of all employees. 

If you have any prices of standard products or services, you can include a listing of those here. You may want to refer your readers to any other forms of communication that you’ve created for your organization. 

You can also use this space to remind readers to mark their calendars for a regular event, such as a breakfast meeting for vendors every third Tuesday of the month, or a biannual charity auction. 

If space is available, this is a good place to insert a clip art image or some other graphic. 

Mailing Address Line 1 

Mailing Address Line 2 

Mailing Address Line 3 

Mailing Address Line 4 

Mailing Address Line 5 

PLEASE  
PLACE  
STAMP  
HERE 

Your Organization 
Primary Business Address 

Your Address Line 2 
Your Address Line 3 
Your Address Line 4 

 
Phone: 555-555-5555 

Fax: 555-555-5555 
E-mail: someone@example.com 

YOUR LOGO HERE 


